
Correspondence:  
 
Incoming: Information from State Fund Insurance about new employee vs contractor rules 
 
Outgoing: Memo to all directors with detailed preliminary budget sheets, sent a letter asking our 
representatives in Congress to include special districts in all COVID-19 aid packets (special districts would be 
eligible to apply for help) this was done at Calif. Special District Association’s request. 
 
 


